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January 9, 2007 
 

 
 
TO:   Fish and Wildlife Committee 
 
FROM:  Patty O’Toole, Program Implementation Manager 
 
SUBJECT:  Revised information on the cost/acre of past wildlife operation and maintenance 

costs. 
 

Bonneville staff will present revised information from the PISCES project database 
regarding past wildlife operation and maintenance costs.  This is revised from their presentation 
to the Council in November.   

 
This information was sent to us in a format too large to include in the hard copy of the 

packet but will be available in hard copy at the meeting and will be sent via email to Council 
members and staff. 
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